
USS Nomad NCC – 72382-A 
“Origins” 

 
 

In March of 2020 a family joined Starfleet International and created a Starship 

(Chapter) to converse and have some fun during the “Pandemic” of COVID -19.  

The family was joined by a few more people who were looking for a chapter that 

could chat and have some interactions.  The first 10 members were from Canada 

and the United States. 

The chapter began to grow quickly around Christmas of 2020 and expanded from 

now 21 members to almost 40.  The charity work was phenomenal, and many 

people and agencies were helped.  Because of Covid, the group only met over 

electronic mediums and members charity work benefitted their own community.  

The ages of members varied, Countries of origin, celebrities and non-celebrities 

joined, and the chapter was very successful in the organization and community. 

As with many organizations, visions change and life changes for people. As a 

result, the Nomad deviated from its original mission of charity and friendship. 

Subsequently, this variation has resulted in the Nomad creators re-starting this 

chapter without being under the umbrella of a larger organization.  One day the 

Nomad may join another group that has solid foundations and believes in the 

same ideology. 

In 2022 the Nomad was “re-launched” under the original Captain and embarks on 

the mission of humanitarian aid.   

The USS Nomad NCC-72382-A will develop and grow.  But saying that “if we can 

help just one being…..”  then we have achieved monumental success.   A small, 

dedicated group can accomplish so much, and I am proud to be a part of this fan 

club. 

Captain EHL  


